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I wish / do not wish to 
speak in support of my 
submission in person 

I do not wish to speak 

My submission is My request is simple please reinstate The 
Mosgiel bus to go via South Road and Hillside 
Road. The current route is just way to 
inconvenient when you work or shop in South 
Dunedin. The transfer system really charges the 
correct amount... Please listen to the people who 
use this service and change it back.  

 

  

 


